
 

 

     

Night Work Update                                          December 2020 
 

Out of hours work is planned between 8pm to 5am on 

the following days, weather permitting: 

 

• Monday, 14 December: low impact noise 

• Tuesday, 15 December: low impact noise 

• Wednesday, 16 December: inaudible activities  

• Thursday, 17 December: low impact noise 

• Friday, 18 December:  low impact noise 

 

The work is being done at night for the safety of 

motorists and workers. FYJV will take steps to minimise 

noise where possible.  

Please contact the Community team on 1800 014 307 

or email nbhcommunity@nbhr.com.au if you would like 

to discuss. 

 

Minor out of hours work is continuing in December in 

the following areas: 

 

• Wakehurst Parkway from 200 metres south of 

Dreadnought Road to Dreadnought Road. 

 

This activity includes: 

• Concrete barrier removals 

• Bitumen sealing 

 

We have included a map of the work location 

overleaf.  

 



 

 

 

Location of work 

  


